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Reserves Policy

As part of our reserves policy, the ECC reviews our reserves position at least annually.

Our aim is to maintain unrestricted reserves at a sufficient level to ensure financial resilience and
sustainability, including protecting us against key risks. The most significant continue to be the cost of
repairs to our properties; a reduction in the level of regular giving from the community and increasing
utility costs. Our aim is also to achieve an appropriate balance between financial resilience and stepping
out in faith to use our funds in support of the mission of the church.

We have carefully considered our present financial position and future obligations.
Where possible we are trying to reduce expenses and increase income.

We continue to appeal to our members and friends to consider increasing their planned giving. In addition
we are aiming to increase income from our lettings and make savings and efficiencies in our expenses.

We believe that we should look ahead over a full year planning period, but that as a minimum we should

seek to have sufficient reserves for the next six months.
Our unrestricted reserves are sufficient to fund our budgeted six months expenditure of £86,000.

Joseph Dey FCA
Treasurer
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